Little Heath School

Little Heath Road Tilehurst Reading Berkshire RG31 5TY Telephone 0118 942 7337 www.LittleHeath.org.uk office@littleheath.org.uk

Headteacher D J Ramsden, BA, NPQH



September 2025

Dear Parents & Carers,

As a Key Stage 3 Team, we wanted to write home and say a warm welcome to the new academic year from us and let you know about some of the changes that have occurred within the SLT structure of the school and how this relates to Key Stage 3, along with some other useful reminders.

Mr Ramsden ran the welcome back assembly last Thursday. They all looked beautifully smart in their new Little Heath uniform, with some nervousness, but lots of excitement as they continue their time at Little Heath School. The message we wanted to convey is that if they can be the best versions of themselves each and every day, then that would be a massive step in the right direction.

Obviously, there will be some ups and downs, but we are here to help and support. As mentioned, there have been some changes in the SLT structure, and moving forward, the Key Stage 3 Team is:

Mr S Rayner Assistant Headteacher KS3

Mrs F Apsey Head of Year 8 Mrs R Jessop Head of Year 7

Mrs R Harper KS3 Progress Leader
Mrs M Wraight DA Progress Leader
Ms N Guppy KS3 Administration

In terms of contact with school, the Forms link previously sent out to log KS3 queries/enquiries will be closed, and we encourage the first point of contact to be the pupils' Form Tutor.

Form Tutors have already made contact with you last week, so you have their email. If it is a query about a subject, then please contact the subject teacher or the Head of Department.



Any queries you feel the Form Tutor, nor the subject teacher/Head of Department will not be able to answer, then please direct your enquiries to The Main Office, who will then direct the enquiry to the right person/people.

Email office@littleheath.org.uk
Telephone 01189 427337

All contact information is on our school website: <u>Little Heath School - Contact</u> Looking ahead to this year, some of the main focus of Year 8 will be GCSE Option choices and Graduation, as we close off Key Stage 3 effectively, so all pupils are ready to transition to Key Stage 4 next year.

As a Key Stage 3 Team, we are very much looking forward to continuing to work with the Year 8s as they continue their Little Heath journey.

Your sincerely,

Mr S Rayner and Mrs Jessop and the rest of the KS3 Team